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The regularly scheduled April 7 Board of Education meeting has been canceled since it 
has been determined that the Board will not have a quorum on that day.  The Board will 
hold a special meeting on Friday, April 11, to handle routine housekeeping items that 
can not wait until the next meeting on April 21.  
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